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Holding statement

Statement by Greg Johnson, General Manager, AEIOU Foundation
AEIOU Foundation takes great care to provide a safe and nurturing environment for its families and staff.

On Monday 4 June, AEIOU was made aware of an incident involving a staff member at our Gold Coast centre. We
are working with Queensland Police to assist them in their investigations.

The staff member has been dismissed. There is no evidence to suggest any child has been at risk.

This is a serious matter and, as always, AEIOU remains focused on the welfare of our families and staff.

- ENDS -

ABOUT AEIOU Foundation:

AEIOU Foundation is a leading provider of early intervention for children with Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD).
Our evidence-based therapy and education program is family focused and provides every child with the best
opportunity to gain vital independence and achieve their full potential. Operating from nine locations, AEIOU
enrols children aged 2 to 6 years.

For more information about AEIOU Foundation visit www.aeiou.org.au.
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